
 
 
 
Ref: A087383 
 

Date: 9/3/15 
 
Richard Tyndall 
Thames Valley Berkshire LEP 
 
(Sent by email) 
 
Dear Richard, 
 

Kings Road Link Road Newbury 
 

Further to the WYG report dated 10/11/14 and the additional information provided by WBC/WSP, it is 

considered that the key information has been provided satisfactorily.  The approval should now be 

considered unconditional. 

 

Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
 
Colin Shields 
Director 
For and on behalf of WYG 
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